
     

 

 

 

23 October 2024 

 

Friday festivities… 

We have three cake sales planned for this week Friday. 
Grade RS (Teacher Shirley), 3V (Mrs van der Merwe) and 
Grade 6 combined, get ready to “make or bake” and spoil us 
with some delicious goodies! Tuck will be closed on Friday in 
support of these classes’ cake sales.  

Market Day… 

It’s only 10 more sleeps until our Young Entrepreneurs 

Market Day and we can’t wait to enjoy some delicious and 

fun activities at our school. A reminder that EVERY child 

is encouraged to participate… even if it means selling off 

second-hand toys to clear out your bedrooms! 

Young entrepreneurs can use the school desks and chairs 

for their stalls, but please return each desk and chair to 

the same class in which you found it. 

1. Have a sign on your table explaining what it is you 

are actually selling/ doing and the price.  

2. Set up your stall anywhere on our school grounds and be ready to sell by 9h00. The Market Day ends 

at 12h00, and you can pack up at this time. Please return your desk and chair to the classroom from 

which you collected it.   

3. Make sure you have a float and enough change to break a R200 note.  

4. Have a cloth to wipe off your desk before and after selling, and make sure you leave the area spick-

and-span after the day.  

5. Remember to calculate 10% of your PROFIT and to donate this to the school. Teacher Thando will be 

available during the day for you to give your proceeds and for any financial assistance.   

 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please report 

badly damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer.  

No new bookbags will be given out this week.   

Remember that pizza orders for Friday will be taken in tomorrow at 

the office for R35 as usual.   

 

Civvies vouchers… 

A reminder that the Grade 7s are selling civvies vouchers for R10. If you purchase 

a voucher from Mr Swiegers, you can wear civvies on any day of your choice. Hand 

in the voucher at Uncle Darrel or Uncle Amos as you enter the school gate.   

 

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8


 

Spur sensations… 

On the topic of our Grade 7 pupils raising farewell funds, they will be 

having a Spur Evening on Tuesday the 5th of November. Circle the 

date for a fun family night out, and a night in which you 

can watch the Grade 7’s waiter and serve you! 

 
In honour of an incredible lady… 

A reminder that school will close at 11h20 on Friday to allow for pupils and staff to attend the 

memorial service of our beloved founder and the first principal of Solid Foundations. Emmy 

Bradshaw passed away peacefully on Saturday evening after a 5-year-long fight with 

melanoma. She was preceded by her husband, who died the week before, on Saturday the 12th 

of October. Please RSVP should you wish to attend the memorial. There will be no charge for 

After Care facilities from 11h20 until 13h30, for those who are unable to be collected early.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 
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Classifieds… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


